10-001
COMMENT
CL-01746

From: Allen@Snyder.net

Sent: Thursday, January 21, 2010 11:21 AM
To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Subject: Regulation of Retail Forex

RIN 3038-AC61

I believe that I should be given the freedom and right to choose the amount of
leverage that is appropriate for my individual desired risk, and that this basic
principle of 'choice' is in jeopardy by the proposed CFTC regulations.

This proposed regulation would force me to obtain a broker in a foreign country. I
am prepared to do this, but I would rather not.

Allen@Snyder.net
Allen A. Snyder
24219 Larson Road
Grantsburg, WI
54840-8541




